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Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the report of the impact statement 
  
As independent contractor I am time poor to respond to this enquiry in a manner that is required 
  
The issues are very important for the industry and I need to respond. 
  
After reading all submissions I believe all my concerns are mentioned in full detail in the submission 
of Jerry Brown Sarre reference no 200810 of submissions 
  
I could copy and paste his submission but I think it is sufficient to simply support it and also to give 
voice to his request for more workshops on the various points raised 
  
Accordingly my position all points of the review are those as detailed in that submission. 
  
  
 Yours Faithfully 
 
Steven Corcoran 
Australian Professional Truckie 
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